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Proposed Motion FCDECM 2021-01: A motion authorizing the chair to enter into an amendment to the agreement for advisory committee facilitation services.

Proposed FCDEC Motion FCDECM2021-01 authorizes the chair to enter into an amendment to the agreement with Lund Consulting for the purpose of providing advisory committee facilitation services. FCDECM2020-05 authorized the chair to enter into the original contract. The original contract was for a one-year term with the possibility of two consecutive extensions of one year each. This contract amendment complies with the King County Flood Control District's (District) new procurement policy FCD2020-13 approved June 2020.

The King County Flood Control District's Advisory Committee (Advisory Committee) is a 15-member committee comprised of 14 elected officials and one unincorporated area resident. The Advisory Committee's mission is to recommend an annual budget to the District by August 31, 2021. This year, in addition to its annual budget recommendations, the District is seeking policy guidance on the update to the King County Flood Hazard Management Plan. 

The District uses professional facilitation services to conduct and coordinate meetings, prepare and distribute documents, and provide summaries for both the Advisory Committee and Joint Basin Technical Committee meetings. 

Under the proposed contract, Lund Consulting, Inc. will:

1. Facilitate 8 meetings each of both the Advisory Committee and the Joint Basin technical committee. This is an increase of 3 meetings for both the Advisory Committee and the Joint Basin Technical Committee. This increase in meetings will allow both committees to meet more often;
2. Prepare and maintain a list of Advisory Committee members, Joint Basin Technical Committee members, and Interested Parties, including Tribes, WRIAs, and non-profit/advocacy groups;
3. Prepare and disseminate materials for both Advisory Committee and Joint Basin Technical Committee meetings;
4. Delivery the Advisory Committee 2022 Budget Recommendation to the District by August 31, 2021; and
5. Brief the District during the fall budget process.

The amendment to the contract for facilitation services is for an amount not to exceed a total of $55,750 and is for a term of one year with the possibility to extend the contract for one additional year. 
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